
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

• Please remember to sign up for breakfast and lunch. The February 
menus can be located on our district website. Orders can be made daily, 
weekly or monthly.  

• Attached you will find our February Event Calendar. 
• Just a reminder that report cards will be finalized on February 2nd. 
• Our Random Act of Kindness Spirit Week will be held on February 13th-

16th. Attached you will find a flyer with more information. 
• Gibbstown Little League Registration 

Link https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScep2-
4_PLKZ0mOoATvVVb4VE31zEB_0AidRFJqe5ZDk9BjjA/viewform 

• The Greenwich Township School District and the American Red Cross are 
hosting an upcoming blood drive on February 17th.  Attached you will find 
a letter from Mrs. Pipczynski with more information. 

• Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest 
information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad 
Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-
Folder messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad 
Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 

We hope everyone has a great weekend! 
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